
 

 

From: Steve Ellams  

Sent: 18 February 2015 16:01 

To: Tony Blackburn 

Subject: Re: LDF 

Dear Tony 
  
Please find attached two vital pieces of evidence towards the Transport and 

Connectivity section. 
  
The Transport study was funded primarily by WARD, (Wharfedale & Airedale Review 

Development) but Menston Action Group, Menston Community Association and the 

Parish Council have contributed. Therefore I AM HAPPY FOR THESE TWO 

DOCUMENTS to be used by all participants  

 
  
Steve Ellams 
 

 


